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Trees on farmland 
The work has been carried out but was organised by residents.  The Parish Council had no 
prior knowledge of this.   
 
Correspondence 
Concerns have been raised regarding the blocking of the entrance to the footpath opposite 
the Memorial Club by vehicles working on the new housing site.  This has been forwarded to 
Ramsey Parish Council. 
 
Playground Gate 
Playquip advised the gate at the play area is not one of their gates.  They do not recognise this and 
suggest we may have to replace this unless we can find details of the supplier.  To date I have been 
unable to find any details. 


